
PE Days 

Forest School: Wednesday 

Cricket: Thursday 

Please keep your PE kits in school to get changed on PE days ensure all is 

clearly named.  

 

Wednesday will be Forest School so children will need to bring wellies and 

a change of clothes with them please. 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Welcome Back! 

We hope you had a fantastic Easter break.  The children have been working 

incredibly hard already and we are looking forward to the term ahead. 

Reading 
Reading is the key to unlocking all the doors for learning. Please 

encourage your child to read aloud to you at home on a daily 

basis. Please record in and sign your child’s home school reading 

record three times a week so that we can see the reading that 

has taken place at home.  

 

If a child reads for 15 minutes a day, they could acquire up 

to 2 million new words in a year! 

  

 Learning at home 

If you would like to support your child with further learning at 

home, you could encourage your child to learn and practise all of 

their times tables and the associated division facts, as this will 

help with mental and written methods of calculation.  TTRS to 

help with this. 

You can also go onto BBC bitesize where you will find a range of 

learning that links to our Year 5 curriculum. 

If your child would like to share some work they complete at 

home linked to our learning in any subject, we would love to 

share it with them. 

 

Teacher contact details: 

Mrs Wilkins – rwilkins@kingsway.gloucs.sch.uk (Kestrel Mon-Weds) 

Mrs Daily - ldaily@kingsway.gloucs.sch.uk (Kestrel Thurs-Fri) 

Mr Giles – ggiles@kingsway.gloucs.sch.uk (Owl) 

Please remember you can contact us via email or class Dojo if you 

should need to speak to us.  

Key Dates: 

Sports Day – Thursday June 27th 2024 

Half Term – w/c 27th May 2024 

Summer Disco – Friday 5th July 2024 


